

2024-25 GATE Scheduling Update

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are eagerly starting the preparations for the 2024-2025 school year. The overall scheduling process will begin as we work with our teachers and administration to support placement for the 2024-2025 school year. We will be having students request courses electronically by completing the grade appropriate Google Form that is emailed to families and in the GATE Gazette.

The following descriptions include the details of these steps along with the dates they will occur:

- Student presentations Tuesday, April 9, 2024 during ELA classes Students were presented with scheduling explanations and exploratory options. These presentations took place during their ELA classes and were presented by the GATE counselor, Mr. Colton Henning. These slideshow presentations are also linked in the resources below for reference.
- Families complete the grade specific course request Google Form Due Friday, April 19th by midnight Students and Parents may review the course offerings in the curriculum guide. We encourage parents to carefully review with your student their choices and ranking on this Google Form. These are not final placements as there is a selection process for some courses. Knowing what courses students are interested in helps us with planning. Complete one form for each student you have attending GATE Middle School. Placement testing and processes for advanced courses are explained in the curriculum guide. Questions about placement can be directed to our scheduling gmail at gate.scheduling@avondaleschools.org.
- **Student Orientation Late August -** All students come to ring in the new school year and pick up their schedule of classes. We will send you information regarding registration in early August.

All scheduling information is shared and posted in the GATE Gazette and the GATE Middle School Website (bit.ly/GATEMS22). Please communicate any questions through the scheduling gmail at gate.scheduling@avondaleschools.org. On behalf of our entire staff, welcome to the 2024-2025 school year.

Sincerely,

Anita J. Steward

Anita J. Steward, Principal

Course request forms will be available to complete from 04/09 - 04/19

Future 6th Grade	Future 7th Grade	Future 8th Grade
6th grade curriculum guide	7th grade curriculum guide	8th grade curriculum guide
6th grade course request google form	7th grade course request google form	8th grade course request google form
6th grade scheduling presentation	7th grade scheduling presentation	8th grade scheduling presentation